
 

 
 

NEWSLETTER MARCH 2015 
 

 
WELCOME 
A warm welcome to our new children Daisy Dennis, Molly Leavens, Miles Whipp, Summer Rose, Owen Wilson 
and Charlie Barstow. We hope they settle in happily with us to join in our preparations for Spring in the next few 
weeks of term. 
 
 
FEEDBACK 
We want to be the best we can and we’re sure you want the best for your child so please don’t 
hold back if you have any thoughts, suggestions, criticisms or proposals on how we are doing or 
how we could do things better. In addition to the feedback Sam has requested this week we are always available 
to talk to or if you would like to write to us instead please do so by emailing alisongvp@gmail.com 
 
 
SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 
We are collecting these and last year were able to buy a considerable amount of equipment and resources with 
the vouchers you gave us, so do remember to bring them in. Also, if you are in the queue at the check out and 
the person in front or beside you doesn’t need their vouchers, then be cheeky and ask for theirs as people are 
generally very kind and generous. 
 
 
QUIZ NIGHT – THANK YOU 
Thank you to the people that supported our quiz night on Saturday 28th February. We raised over £300 and had 
a fun evening too! 
 
 
HIGH WEALD LAMBING OUTING 
We are taking the children to see the newly born lambs on Thursday 19th March. If you are able to help out with 
transport to Cranbrook and back then please let Jo know and don’t forget to return your permission slips too. 
 
 
EASTER BONNET COMPETITION AND EASTER EGG HUNT 
Dig out your ribbons and chocolate eggs for our annual Easter event held at the pre-school and adjacent 
playground on Wednesday 1st April – all are welcome. If it is not your usual session day then please arrive at 
11.30 a.m. May we ask all parents to bring a bag of mini eggs with them to give to Jo. Teas, coffees and cakes 
will be available for a small donation and bring a picnic lunch too if you wish. 
 
 
FACEPAINTING 
We will have our usual stand at the Village Fete on Saturday June 13th from 12 – 4 p.m. If you or someone you 
know are up for joining Sarah to do some face painting then please let us know. 
 
 
EXTRA SESSIONS 
If you envisage increasing or changing your child’s sessions for the Summer or Autumn terms then please let Jo 
know as soon as possible as some sessions are already full and some have waiting lists. During afternoon 
sessions we have the following: Monday - Keep fit / Pilates with Holly, Tuesday – Spanish with Jorge, Thursday 
– French with Juliette, Friday – Cookery with Sam and the last Friday of every month a reciprocal play date with 
the Reception Class of Goudhurst and Kilndown Primary. 


